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JESUS TIME In Jesus Time we were learning about meaning of Christmas.  We focused Baby 

Jesus that was born in a stable lying in the hay and who was there for the birth. 

REMINDER:  We return to school on January 4th 

 

December month has gone by too fast… Happy 

Holidays to everyone!!!    From decorating the 

classroom Christmas tree to learning our Christmas 

songs for the program to doing holiday art to making 

a gift for the parents, the children have been so busy.  

We have also had been learning what it means if 

something floats or sinks the children were very 

curious in the experiment.  We talked about when the 

weather gets colder outside what do we wear to keep 

warm.  I wanted to thank the parents that have 

contributed/helped at the Christmas classroom 

parties. 

 

 


